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Gautho, Julia

From: Stephanie Tetter <stetter@mpc.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 2:36 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Trail.

As a long-time Capitola resident, I  want the trail to stay on the rail corridor. 
 
I do NOT  want the trail on city streets. It will take away parking and create unsafe conditions through our 
already congested streets. We will likely see an increase  in accidents and injuries. 
 
Ballot measures have been confusing! But you need to enforce Measure L.  
 
The  bottom line : EVERYONE would like to have a trail! Keep the bike trail where it belongs — in the rail 
corridor. PLEASE listen to the people of Capitola. 
 
Thank you 
Stephanie Tetter 


